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P.O. Box 800 2244 Walnut Grove Ave. Rosemead, California 91770 (626) 302-3477 Fax (626) 302-7740  

February 22, 2016 

 
 
Edward Randolph 
Director of the Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA  94102 

Re: A.08-06-001-Report of Southern California Edison 
Company (U 338-E) on Interruptible Load Programs and 
Demand Response Programs 

Dear Mr. Randolph: 

Enclosed is Southern California Edison Company’s (“SCE”) Report on Interruptible Load 
Programs and Demand Response Programs pursuant to Ordering Paragraph No. 39 of Decision 
09-08-027.1  SCE’s report, presented in Appendix A, follows the reporting requirements and uses 
the approved template from Energy Division.  It is posted on a publicly available website: 

 Go to www.sce.com; 

 Click on the “Regulatory Information” link at the bottom right of the page; 

 Select “CPUC Open Proceedings”; 

 Enter “A.08-06-001” in the search box; 

 Locate and select the “SCE January 2016 Report on ILP and DR Programs” links to 
access associated documents. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ R. Olivia Samad 
 
R. Olivia Samad 

cc: Kelly Hymes, Administrative Law Judge;  
 Bruce Kaneshiro 
 All Parties of Record in A.08-06-001 et al and A.11-03-001 et al - via email 
RMS: LIMS- 314-9254 

Enclosure(s)

 
                                                 
 
1 

Ordering Paragraph No. 39 requires PG&E and the other utilities to “…use a consistent monthly report format approved by Energy 
 Division staff, and …provide these monthly reports to the Director of the Commission’s Energy Division, with service on and the 
 most recent service list in this proceeding.” 



 

 

 

Appendix A 

SCE WG2 Monthly Enhanced Report For January 2016 


